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SECOND ANNUAL REPORT

of the

young people’s missionary Society

IN CONNECTION WITH CRESCENT STREET CHURCH.

The work this season has been carried on on much the 
same plan as it was previously. We have again to express 
our gratitude to our worthy adviser and helper, Mrs. 
Mackay, for the use of her rooms, where, on the first Mon­
day of every month, excepting the summer months, we 
have been permitted to hold our meetings. For study, the 
subject of “Converts to the Jewish Religion in the Bible,” 
and the “ Life of William Carey ” have been taken up. 
Music as before has been introduced into the programme of 
every meeting and has proved most enjoyable.

At the meeting held on November 6th, 1900, a vote of 
thanks was moved to the retiring officers who so ably and 
faithfully performed their respective duties, and new offi­
cers were elected.

The society has at various times endeavoured to con­
tribute to the needs of the less fortunate, and last Christ­
mas sent a box to Mr. Coté, French Presbyterian minister 
at Namur, in reply to which the society received a very 
nice note from Mrs. Coté.

Thanks to the kindness of friends the box was well 
filled with candies, oranges and toys, as well as many use­
ful articles. In order to prepare the latter sewing meetings 
were organized and heid every week at the houses of differ­
ent members, for five weeks previous to the holiday season.

We have to thank the Ladies’ Aid Society for a most 
liberal donation to our box. In April last the members de­
cided to engage in charitable work during the summer 
months. The sewing of clothing for the children connected 
with the Montreal Diet Dispensary was chosen as suitable 
work.


